We Say No to Plan Bay Area 2050
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To: EIR Comments <eircomments@bayareametro.gov>

*External Email*

Dear ABAG,

| am writing to voice my displeasure with Plan Bay Area 2050. | am against anything that changes local
city zoning control. Sacramento or the Federal Government have no business to dictate zoning changes
to local cities and its citizens. This goes against the American Constitution and Democracy. | am against
the attack on single family homes in the USA. We made long term decisions to invest and live in this
community. We don’t need outsiders telling us how our neighborhood should look. This plan just
makes our communities more congested with higher population densities.

| am against the multiple bills Sacramento is trying to sneak past us during the pandemic, like SB9, SB10
etc. You are not fooling the California Voters. We will need more recalls and the removal of those
officials pushing these unwanted policies.

We don't have enough water and electricity as it is. California’s current water system is designed for 20
million people. Our population is 40 million. You also are mismanaging the forests causing forest fires
and unbreathable air every year. Work on these problems first. Quit cutting off our natural gas supply
and nuclear power generated electricity. Focus your efforts on fixing these problems. California farmers
are being destroyed by the lack of water. You are letting the water go out into the ocean. We need
water to drink and food to eat.

No to Plan Bay Area 2050. Everyone on my street feels the same way | do.

Sincerely,

Victor J. Zilinskas






